A local union of the Methodist and United Reformed Churches

United Church of
Egham - Notices

Week commencing 21st July 2024

Sunday Service - 21st July 2024

Our Service this morning is being led by Mrs. Pauline Shilston and will commence at 11.00 am

We extend a warm welcome to all attending today and especially to any visitors joining us. Please
stay and have a cup of tea or coffee with us after the service so we have a chance to say “hello”.

There is an induction loop in the church - if you are hard of hearing please set your hearing aid to “t”

The Deacon on duty this morning is : Val Barbet

Notices for the week

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL NOT BE A SERVICE

AT THE UNITED CHURCH ON SUNDAY 28™ JuLy

You are invited to attend Staines Methodist Church at 10.30 am in person or on Zoom.
| have been asked to share the following by Jane Mackerness:

| am writing to express my sincere thanks to all who contributed towards the very generous financial
gift | received to mark my resignation as your Church Secretary. My understanding is that the
amount was a combination of donations from individuals together with a contribution from church
funds, and | can honestly say that the gift far exceeded anything that | might have expected. At
present | have no idea how | may spend the money, but | will let you know what it is used for when
the decision has been made. With my best regards to you all for the future, Jane Mackerness, July
2024.

Our Service on Sunday 4™ August 2024 will be taken by Mr. Graham Wells.

If you have information to be included in the Notices, please email it to Janet at
admin@united-church-of-egham.org.uk by Thursday evening.



